LETTER FOR MANAGER TO SEND TO EMPLOYEE RE: NON-RECEIPT OF GP/CONSULTANT REPORT
Dear (Name)

Medical Referral: Difficulty/Delay in obtaining GP/Consultant Report
As you are aware following your consultation with Occupational Health a report was requested from your GP/Consultant.

It is important to obtain information from your GP/Consultant in order to ensure that the report which Occupational Health provide to us is as complete and thorough as possible.  The report will give Occupational Health details about your medical condition, prognosis for recovery and any adaptations or adjustments we may be able to make to assist your return to work.  The report is sent to Occupational Health in confidence and they will only advise us of those matters of which we need to be aware in order to act in your best interests.
It has now been 4 weeks since the report was requested and, despite regular chasing by Occupational Health, your GP/Consultant report has not been provided.

You may wish to contact your GP/Consultant to enquire about the delay.

If the report is not received within the next 2 weeks it may be necessary for me to instruct Occupational Health to produce their report based on the information they have.  The report will be used to make informed decisions about your employment.
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Updated April 2013

